
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:00:04 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: David Delehanty
Submission Time: Sep 18 2020 12:55PM
Email: deledavi@isu.eu
Telephone: 208-232-8757
Address: 161 South 16th Place
Pocatello, ID 83201-4021

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-20-26

Comment: "I support the continuation of solar net metering in Idaho. I oppose a December 1,
2020 cutoff. Continuation of net metering promotes the expansion of renewable energy in
Idaho, including solar on farms and ranches as well as homes and businesses. Also, continued
availability of net metering positions Idaho to capitalize on small and medium scale energy
innovations likely to arrive in coming years. Cessation of net metering moves Idaho
backwards."
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